



"Let the children come to me, for such is the kingdom of heaven." The Kingdom of God belongs to those who are like children. We've been working in southern Ukraine close to the front lines for over a year now, and our staff have spent a lot of time with local children. We would like to have a children's Bible Camp for the children of the villages where we have worked. We will work with local Ukrainian believers to bring the gospel to these children. We plan to help Ukrainian believers with children's bible camps in Southern Ukraine close to the front lines or in areas that have been liberated from the Russians. We will help them financially so they can be more effective and conduct more Bible camps. They are already doing this on their own with their own money. Additional funds will be used for bible camps in other areas.

From a church in southern Ukraine:

"We're planning camps in four settlements. 3 villages in which we help people physically and in our church. The camps are designed for unbelieving children. We will have a Bible lesson, the time of wisdom is an opportunity for the group leader, mentor to have a discussion with the children about the Bible lesson and personal communication. Creativity, sport. Currently, we need to purchase some materials for making and food for children.

Our goal is to tell children about Christ and help their physical, psychological and spiritual recovery. We look forward to helping you partner with the people of Ukraine to help children.

Our plans:

- 1. to help orphans whose fathers have been killed in the war, local children, and refugee children
- 2. to create an oasis for traumatized, tired children- a place where they can rest and be fed

Your donation will help us help others!



◆ DONATE TO BIBLE CAMPS

Mail a check, scan the QR code or go to our website to donate online. IBA | PO Box 143 Russellville OH 45168





Feed mill project

One of the main expenses for our poultry project is feed. We plan to build a small scale feed mill to mix our own feed. It will also be used to help local farmers. Some current expenses are putting up a building, pouring concrete, electrical supplies, and installing a few bins. Would you help us with this? Feel free to contact us to donate or for more information.

Mail a check, scan the QR code or go to our website to donate online.

DONATE 🕶



To receive our newsletter or to request a slideshow presentation, contact:

Luke Coblentz: 606-748-6049 iba.ukraine@gmail.com

ibaukraine.org

IBA

PO Box 143

Russellville OH 45168



Board Members

Luke Coblentz, OH Chairman (606) 748-6049

Homer Kinsinger, MD Poultry project (301) 616-4381

Larry Troyer, ID Grain drying (208) 582-3751 Ervin Mast, Volunteer Coordinator (573) 247-2598 Keith Weaver, Volunteer Coordinator 570-412-0682 Jason Zook, PA Roofing project (484) 500-4921

We're looking for volunteers!

We're looking for 4-6 volunteers and houseparents for grain drying project. Contact us for more info!